
                PEEKSKILL CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

 
 

Administration Center, 1031 Elm Street  Peekskill, NY  10566-3499 
              (914) 737-3300 FAX: (914) 737-3912 

                         E-mail: llicopoli@peekskillcsd.org 

January 28, 2015 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am writing to invite you to join us as we celebrate Peekskill City Schools Month. This celebration of our 
educational and extracurricular programs will provide you with the opportunity to visit our schools and see for 
yourself, firsthand, the extraordinary programs we provide our students. 
   
This month long event will begin with a District Open House on Monday, February 9, 2015 from 7:00 p.m. to 
9:00 p.m. in the Central Office Auditorium, located at 1031 Elm Street.  At this Open House, District 
administrators and Board members will provide you with an overview of our District programs.  The community 
is invited and we ask that you let us know if you will be attending by calling Ms. Alma Zucco at 914-737-3300 ext. 
303 or email azucco@peekskillcsd.org.  
 

Starting on Wednesday, February 11 and each successive Wednesday in February (except Wednesday, February 
18) until Wednesday, March 4, each of our schools will be open to all parents and guardians of school age 
children and citizens residing in Peekskill.  We are calling our Wednesday Open Houses “Walk-Through 
Wednesdays.” Current and potential future parents /guardians of our school system may visit each of our school 
buildings over the four open house dates.  The agenda for each school’s open house will include a welcome by 
the building’s principal and a member of Central Office, a tour of the school, and a question and answer session 
with building faculty and administrators. Before you leave the event, we will ask you for some feedback 
regarding your visit.   
 

To participate is easy and all you have to do is contact the school principal by email or phone no later than 4:00 
p.m. on the Monday before your Wednesday visit as listed in the chart below: 

 
In closing, we encourage you to take advantage of this unique opportunity to become more familiar with 
and confident about what our school system can offer your children.  It is our privilege to serve them. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Lorenzo Licopoli, Ph.D. 
Interim Superintendent of Schools 
cc: Board of Education  

School Principal/Coordinator      Phone Email 

Uriah Hill Elementary (Pre-K): Ms. Lisa Hammel (914) 739-0682 lhammel@peekskillcsd.org 

Woodside Elementary (K-Grade 1): Mr. Rolando Briceno (914) 739-0093 rbriceno@peekskillcsd.org 

Oakside Elementary (Grades 2 & 3): Mrs. Staci Woodley (914) 737-1591 swoodley@peekskillcsd.org 

Hillcrest Elementary (Grades 4 & 5): Mrs. Jacqueline Liburd (914) 739-2284 jliburd@peekskillcsd.org 

Peekskill Middle School (Grades 6-8): Mr. Jamal Lewis (914) 737-4542 jlewis@peekskillcsd.org 

Peekskill High School (Grades 9-12): Dr. Cassandra Hyacinthe (914) 737-0201 chyacinthe@peekskillcsd.org 

 

 

Lorenzo Licopoli, Ph.D. 

Interim Superintendent of Schools 

 


